
                               

 

20th December 2017                                                   

                                                                    

Dear Parents/Carers 

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR TO YOU ALL. 

 

Another busy term has come to an end and we thank you for your continued support in 

helping us to provide a safe, happy and inspiring learning environment for your child/ren. The 

Spring term already looks very busy and we are all very excited and looking forward to be 

working with you once again. 

 

 

Carol Concert 

Many of you attended the annual Carol concert at Kenwyn on Monday evening and hopefully it 

was enjoyed by all. Well done to the children for their performance. 

 

 

Party Day 

The children had a very enjoyable party and a big “Thank you” to Claire for providing an 

excellent lunch. 

 

Mini-Bus 

As a school we are very excited to have taken delivery of our very own mini-bus. 

Thank you to Mr Easter for his relentless determination in seeking funding (including Sports 

Premium) and support from the Aspire Team to make this possible. 

REMINDERS 

  

Swimming 

Swimming begins on Monday 8th January for Year 2, 3, 4, and a few year 5/6 children. 

Swimming hats are no longer available for purchase at Truro Leisure centre. More details on 

the first day of the Spring term. 

 



 

 

 

Advance Notice 

The school has organised a trip to the Hall for Cornwall in late January for Year 2, 3 &4. 

There will be a cost for this exciting trip –David Walliams Awful Auntie. Full details to follow 

next term. We aim to keep the cost as minimal as possible. 

If you are booking a holiday make sure it coincides with school breaks. Government guidelines need to be followed 

regarding holidays. The calendar dates this year are below: 

 

Date Autumn Term 2017 

Thursday 4th January 2018                          First Day of Spring Term 

Monday 12th February                                Half Term Week 

Wednesday 28th March                               Last Day of Spring Term          

Monday 16th April                                               First day of Summer term 

Monday 7th May                                 School Closed 

Monday 28th May-1st June                     Half Term 

Monday 4th June                                School Closed 

Friday 20th July                                 Last Day of Term 


